
 

                   

 September 27, 2022 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

Conduct BCP Response Drill of an Owned Building  

On September 26, 2022, IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO) conducted the joint BCP response drill with 

IINO Building Technology Co., LTD. (our Group company). 

The drill was conducted under the assumption that the Building, which is owned by IINO and 

managed by IINO Building Technology Co., LTD, suffered serious damage to building facilities, etc. , 

due to torrential rain. We set up an emergency headquarters at the head office, and by using online 

tools, confirmed the flow of events from the occurrence of an accident to the response to it, and also a 

series of emergency response and systems, including smooth coordination and information sharing 

with relevant personnel were confirmed. 

＜Training overview＞ 

The building suffered flood damage due to torrential rain, and since the extent of the damage was 

serious according to the company's standards, IINO determined the incident to be a major accident, 

and immediately established an emergency headquarters. By using online tools, we conducted drills to 

respond to the incident, gather information, and share it with all concerned parties, and consider early 

restoration measures. 

IINO Group's management philosophy is "Safety is the foundation of our business operations" and 

"Adapting to social needs and giving full consideration to the environment.” We have made safety and 

adaptation to social needs, including reduction of environmental impact, our top management 

priorities. By sharing the new knowledge and improvements gained through this drill with the entire 

Group, we will further strengthen our emergency response system and strive to ensure safety and 

security. 
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Contact :  

Stakeholder Relations Department  

Phone: +81-3-6273-3069 

Inquiry Form: https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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